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TRIBAL NOTICE 

Burn B 
For all Shoalwater Bay Indian Tri , Residential and Leased Lands 

Please Remain Alert D ng High Fire Danger 

Effective as of 12:00pm 07-08-2025 To 8:00am on 9-26-2025 

Attention Tribal members and staff. Due to the increased fire danger, Tribal Council & Shoalwater Bay Dept. of 

Natural Resources (SBDNR), is advising that all vehicles carry a fire extinguisher and/or shovel when accessing 

Tribal forestlands and leased lands now through September. If you have questions please contact SBDNR at 

{360)267-8244 or {360)660-6330. 

A burn ban is in effect, no open fires. Please recreate responsibly. 

Worried about air quality? Check out: 

www.airnow.gov 

Washington Smoke Blog 


